
 
September 4-13, 2024 

 
  

BOAT STORAGE 
 
Star Boats participating in the 2024 Star World Championship are offered free storage at San Diego 
Yacht Club from August 19 – September 19, 2024. Storage at SDYC outside of these dates will be billed 
at the discounted SDYC member rate of $140 per month, and can be prorated on a per diem basis if 
necessary. 
 
To request storage at SDYC, please contact the SDYC Dockmaster Office. 
 
dockmaster@sdyc.org  
 
David Randell 
Dockmaster 
(619) 758-6308 
 
Kaylee Gibbons 
Waterfront Administrator 
(619) 758-6318 
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